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ATLANTIC MEDICALGROUP £

Welcome to our Newsletter, here you will find the Practice’s latest news and
information to help keep our patients updated on any changes within the
Practice.

COVID - 19 Vaccination Update

Please continue to book your 1st, 2nd and booster vaccination through the online booking system on
the NHS website. These are booked through the national booking system on the NHS Website. We
are running regular clinics at St Clare Medical Centre.

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccina
tion/

Covid Vaccination Status

Proof of your vaccination status is available via the NHS app which is downloadable via your App
Store. Alternatively please contact the NHS helpline on 119 and to request for a comfirmation letter to
be sent via post.

Please do not contact NHS England for at least 7 days after you've completed your course of
vaccines, the letter may also take an additional 5 days to reach you.

Information from the Miscarriage Association

Even as COVID restrictions are eased across the UK, the Miscarriage Association are more than
conscious of the challenges that remain for patients. They are reaching out to you, to highlight the
services they offer to users of miscarriage care, whether that be in hospital, primary care or
community settings.

The services they offer to patients include:

A staffed helpline: Offering a listening ear, support and information for those affected by pregnancy
loss, whether it is recent or some time ago. The helpline is open Monday - Friday 09:00am - 16:00pm
Telephone and group peer support: For people who might benefit from talking to others with

experience of pregnancy loss.

Online information and support: Take a look at www.miscarriageassociation.org.uk which is a
content-packed website, with live chat open Monday - Friday 10:00am - 15:00pm

The miscarriage Association hope they can provide the care, support and information that is right for
you.

Helpline: 01924 200799 email: info@miscarriage.org.uk




image3.jpeg
PPG - Patient Participation Group

The aims of the participation group is to offer opinionsin a

YOUR SURGERY NEEDS YOU! constructive manner and to put ideas on behalf of other patients and
. [ ) to improve the provision of health care. To improve communication
between the surgery, patients and the wider community about
ﬂw ‘ matters concerning the surgery and health in general. To provide
-, assistance in development of new services. And to encourage a spirit
of self help and support amongst patients to improve their health and
* social care.
e el byl o ”::";.';‘,:;";’:;“G"l‘:::“" Be the voice of your community. We need patients of all ages to join
e e e A e our group. For more information please contact Emma Martin.

email - atlantic.prescriptions@nhs.net

Greener
Practice

St Clare Climate Resilience - Green Initiatives

As we face the ongoing challenge of global warming. St Clare

Medical Centre in Penzance is now to be one “Green

representative” one staff memebr from each of the three GP
PART OF THE practices residing at St Clare where their role is to “champion”

CLIMATE LSS the green agenda. This involves looking into water, prescribing,

& NATURE GREENE ; ; g

PIONEER PRACTICE travel and exercise, zero carbon, food and drink, energy saving,

waste and recycling, social prescribing and more.

PRACTICE NETWO

www,greenerpractice.co.uk The person to contact in

our practice is:
Contact the Gornwall Greener

‘Practice Network team at .
e e Tona O'Connewt

To help face the ongoing challenge of global warming you can
help by returning your used inhalers to a pharmacy to help
reduce your carbon footprint. The propellants used in some
inhalers are powerful greenhouse gases that contribute to
climate change. Even after an inhaler is finished it still contains
these environmentally damaging gases. (please be assured
these gases are not harmful to you when you use your inhaler.)
RHARMACYTO RELDREDUCEYOUR You can return all used inhalers to your local pharmacy for safe
CARBO'L':OOTPR'NT disposal. These will be incinerated which will destroy the
‘o greenhouse gases and prevent inhaler plastics going to landfill.
, g Please do not throw used inhalers into your household waste or
recycling bins. If you have concerns about the environmental
(ot A v it el & ot e impact of your inhaler, make an appointment with your GP

these environmentally amaging gass. practice - don’t stop using your inhaler!

(Please be assured these gases are not harmful to you when you use your inhaler)

RETURN YOUR USED INHALERS TO A

Return all used inhalers to your local pharmacy for

safe disposal — Returned inhalers will b incinerated which will
destroy the greenhouse gases and prevent inaler plastcs goingto | Pharmacy
landfill

5 Don't throw used inhalers into your household waste or
recycling bins! Landfil isposal of inhalers is harmful to the
environment due to lft over gases being released into the atmosphere.

Plastics from inhalers cannot be recycled using domestic recycling schemes

Make each puff count! - Only order your inhaler when required to
reduce waste

I you have concerns about the environmental impact of your inhaler, make an
appointment with your GP practice - don't stop using your inhaler!
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Your Digital Maternity Record

The online ephr system provides information for all midwifery contact numbers, trusted information
leaflets and maternal help groups while allowing the benefit of instant access to view your Maternity
Record on any mobile device, tablet or PC throughout the duration of your pregnancy.

Ask your midwife about your Digital Maternity Record or contact Maternity IT Monday - Friday
09:00am - 16:00pm on 01209 881788 or 07557172389.

Online registrations also available at

https://www.royalcornwall.nhs.uk/services/maternity-services/what-to-do-when-I-first-find-out-
im-pregnant/

This allows you to complete your first booking information, complete your birth preferences plan and
view your maternity notes.

Test Results
Please do not attend reception to ask for test results.

Please telephone the surgery after 14:00 for all test results. Allow one week before contacting the
surgery about the results of routine tests and x-rays. Letters and results from a Consultant can often
take two weeks. Smear results can take much longer and are posted to you.

Note that the Practice has a strict policy regarding confidentiality and data protection and we will only
release test results to the person to whom they relate to unless that person has given prior
permission for the release of this data or they are not capable of understanding the results.

Prescriptions
Repeat Prescriptions

Online - You can register for GP online services and order your repeat prescriptions through patient
access. Please visit our website and find out how to register under patient access or prescriptions
for a guide on how to register.

In person - Please tick the items required on your computerised prescription and place in the letter
box located at the Practice entrance in the prescription box.

By post - You can send this to the Practice with a stamped envelope if you want it posted back to
you.

By phone - We have a 24 hour prescription order line. Please ring 01736 786925 and leave a
message with your name and date of birth with what prescription you would like to order.

By email - By sending your request with your name and date of birth and what you would like to
order to atlantic.prescriptions@nhs.net




